
From: Nancy Skophammer [mailto:nskophammer@farmersstatebankmn.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2009 5:24 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Insurance 
 
Dear FDIC, 
Perhaps the one stone you should turn over is taxing the credit unions and Farm Credit.  
Might as well try to look like you care about supporting independent community banks. 
 
Nancy Skophammer 
President 
Farmers State Bank of Hartland 
 


